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The regulation applying to staff auditors' outside auditing is 
as follows: 

No staff auditor may audit for pay, gratuity, or without pay 
or gratuity, any HGC preclear or outside student for a.period of 
two years after the person completed processing at the HGC or 
study at the Academy. 

Mr. John Sanborn is hereby warned of imminent dismissal 
should his violation of this regulation be repeated and that further 
offense will confirm his dismissal. The warning is pursuant to 
staff meeting minutes on procedures relating to dismissal. 

It is called to the attention of staff that Mr. John Sanborn 
and possibly two other auditors have denied staff about $1,500 
in payroll income in the last two months by auditing at cut 
rates HGC preclears and that this has cost each staff member 
a minimum of $35.00. You may thank Mr. Sanborn whenever 
you meet him. 

L. RON HUBBARD 
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